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Dear Prime Minister,

I am concerned that Albanian citizens with orphan status continue to

be denied their right to priority with housing when they reach adulthood

and therefore risk homelessness, poverty and social exclusion. 

I urge you to ensure that central and local authorities take immediate

steps to fulfil their legal obligation to give homeless people with

orphan status priority with housing under the programmes specified 

in the above law. If social housing is currently insufficient to meet

their needs, I urge that other solutions be found, such as subsidized

rents for private accommodation, also provided for under this law.

Yours sincerely,

Name: 

Email: 
Amnesty International, International Secretariat, Peter Benenson House, 

1 Easton Street, London WC1X 0DW, UK. www.amnesty.org 

Prime Minister

Sali Berisha

Kryetari i Këshillit të Ministrave 

Bulevardi “Dëshmorët e Kombit” 1

1000 Tirana

Albania
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Image: Accommodation provided for homeless people of orphan status in

a secondary school dormitory or konvikt, 2007.
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Citizens with orphan status are to be given priority with social housing (Law

no.9232 “On Social Programmes for Housing Inhabitants of Urban Areas”)
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